January 25, 1936

Dr, Hareold J, Noble
University of Oregon - Department of Histery

Eugene, Oregon
Dear Dr, Noble:

Your letter of Jamuary 23rd atout the Warner prize pepers has
teen received, The reacon these gaﬁérs written in past years have not
been availadle to the students is tLecavuse some years fgo one pajer was
ecopied nearly ver-batim, and received a prize, I will hnye these papers
houndi as you suggest, and will make them available for the students under
supervision, I am glad you e2lled my attention te it, as of course all
the students working for the contest should net suffer tecanze of the
Aishonésty of one,

I am glad you had sueh a pleasant Christmas with your f&mily;
I hope you told your Mother how much we agpreciate the books on XKores

that she sent us, Ay family scem seem to be very far away from me, but
it iz possible that Sam may eome out here this summer, as he has noet seen

the Museum in 1t=2 new quarters and of course I want to show it to him,
Baeh summer something has come up to prevent him from earrying out his
plan of ceming out here,. This yéﬁr I think Samby will also be able te
»e at the Foys' Camp with Murray, That will make it easier for Helen
to get a!ay.
With all kind wishes,
Cordially yours

Gertrude Bass Warner, Pirector
¥useum of Art, University of Oregon

Bugene, Cregon
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